August 19, 2024

Town of Bristol Planning Board Master Plan Review

Re: Mt. Hope High School

199 Chestnut Street, Bristol RI - Assessor's Maps as Plat 117 Lot 3, 4, 5, 6, and 7

To the Bristol Planning Board:

The Bristol Water Pollution Control Department is aware of the above-mentioned project and has reviewed the information provided, Master Plan Submission dated 08/02/2024. Based on the previous Mt. Hope High School sewer service connection in Chestnut Street, the proposed Chestnut Street sewer service connection has available capacity. Bristol Water Pollution Control Department has reviewed and approved the preliminary sewer connection, but will continue to review the sewer connection design as the design develops.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jose DaSilva

Water Pollution Control Superintendent